
 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  
 
Hello neighbors – 

Happy summer 2024!!  I hope this finds everyone well rested 
and ready for whatever craziness that summer has in store 
for you and your family!  I can’t believe I am going to say this, 
but where did the last 12 months go?  How time flies!  There 
has not been much noticeable change in the neighborhood, 
but that does not mean that we are not busy or that things 
have not changed!  Things are always changing. 
 

 
Congratulations to one of our Board members on welcoming a new member to their 
family.  In early June the Mazzeo family welcomed a healthy young girl, Rua May.  Also, 
speaking of families, sadly, our family at the Hickory Hill Association recently lost three 
very special past board members; Dottie McGillen, Dottie Monroe, and David Herlihy.  
All three helped shape the HHA into what it is today.  They will be greatly missed. 
 
So, although things seem to stay the same, we may not always notice that things are 
changing.  I have recently noticed firsthand how fast things change.  Jack, my son, who 
is now 18 years old, is off to college.  I think it was just a few years ago that we honored 
him at an annual meeting for all the hard work that he’d done around the 
neighborhood.  How time flies.  With that said, please enjoy the rest of the summer 
and stay at the beach just a little bit longer every day you go to the beach. 
 
I ask, as I do every year, for your continued support of the Hickory Hill Association by 
sending back your voluntary dues payment.  Please note that the money is spent 
carefully and is used to benefit the whole neighborhood.  I look forward to seeing 
everyone around Hickory Hill this summer. 
 
Sincerely  

Matt Carstensen  
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Nomination of Officers and Directors 2024-2025 
President: Matt Carstensen 
Vice President: Andrea Arruda 
Treasurer: Lee Matthews  
Secretary: Diane Oldach 
Director: Steve Booth 
Director: Susan Kingston  
Director: Laura Mazzeo 
Director: Frank Matthews 
Director: Jim Remby 
Director: Brian Baker 
Alternate: Amy Powers 
Alternate:Rife Boston 
 
 

Let’s be GOOD neighbors! 
ü Drive carefully and obey speed limit of 20 MPH 
ü Clean up after you pet / Keep off neighbor’s lawn 
ü Clean storm drains in front of your property  
ü Check in on neighbors – Say Hello  
ü Keep trees and shrubs cut back to limit encroaching on roadway 
 
 
 
The Hickory Hill Association, Inc. 
"Celebrating 40 years of service to the neighborhood" 

The Membership present at the 
annual meeting will be asked to vote 
on the slate, as recommended by the 
nominating committee, as well as 
any additions or modifications, which 
may come to the floor. 


